
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #10-4-2018 

Date: 10/30/2018 

Subject: Membership Drive for 2019 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

Tomorrow, October 31, 2018 is the last day to get your 
dues in to participate in the Early Bird Program. If you 
have not paid yet, you have 60 days left to renew your 
membership. 
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response. 
  
 


